



Dear Parents and Carers,

Our last week and last note for 2020.

On behalf of all the students and staff we would like to take this opportunity to thank all the families and students for your support, encouragement and dedication throughout what has been a challenging year for all.

We would especially like to wish our departing families, all the very best in their new adventures and we wish our Graduating students all the very best at their new schools next year. Our thoughts and prayers go with you all.

To our very supportive parents, our tireless P&F, Board Members your dedication and continual support of the Aranmore Catholic Primary School Community has been invaluable throughout the year. Your flexibility and resilience to make the year such a success has been outstanding.

This year has had its ups and downs, but we have been extremely grateful that we have had the opportunity to share together our Edudance Concert, our assemblies and we have made the most of the media through Seesaw and the School App. It was wonderful to see the community spirit and enthusiasm at last nights Christmas Concert. The children demonstrated their multitude of talents and thoroughly enjoyed sharing the joy of our Lords Birth.

We would like to wish you all, a very Merry Christmas and holiday period, full of festive cheer. Our thoughts, prayers and blessings go with you all and we wish you a relaxing and enjoyable well-deserved break, spent with family and friends.

Yours truly,

The Aranmore Catholic Primary School Staff.

- The School Office opens, Monday 18 January
- School Starts for PP-6, Monday 1 February
- Pre-Kindy, Monday 1 February
- Kindy, Tuesday the 2 February
- Playgroup to be advised